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I believe that kids should be able to have a save local Public School that has plenty of green 
space. That is large enough for future needs of our growing population in Pyrmont area on the 
Wattle Street depot site. 

There are solutions to the contamination on the depot site.Money has been used . Could have 
been better spent it on Wattle street depot ? Why not decontaminate the depot site?  

What has it cost our children and community?? 

I would like the state government to buy Wattle Street depot site  to ensure that there will be 
enough green space and classrooms for the future. All land will soon be sold. 

Please listen to my opinion. 

Yours faithfully 

Gabriela Martin. 


